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FROM THE BRIDGE YyytyY

Commodore Howard Clark

he Semi-Annual Meeting went
well and was rather uneventful.
The Club is close to budget; all

Governors are doing a superb job and,
with a successful summer, I anticipate
no problems. It is my pleasure to work
with our dedicated Board. For what
more could a Commodore wish.

Governor Mark Yerke recently
completed the spring picture date for
the Membership Directory. The new
pictorial directory should be out some-
time this summer. I want to thank Gov-
ernor Yerke for his efforts as this is quite
a task.

Thanks to Governor John Geiger
d Governor Don Lemmon for their
ureless efforts in making the BLYC
grounds beautiful and ready for the
summer activities.

Rear Commodore Jim Shriner in

charge of entertainment continues do-
ing an excellent job, The group Mon-
tage performed at the Commodores’
Ball and did a great job. Saturday, June
3, is the Summer Fest with the Mike
Farenkoph Band. Future entertainment
will be covered in the Rear Commodore’s
Report.

Junior Sailing Classes will begin on
June 12th. Governor Steve Harris has
scheduled classes for the BLYC Sailing
Program. These classes fill up rather
quickly, so please register your children
or grandchildren as soon as possible. Let
us all support the BLYC Sailing Pro-
gram. Governor Harris has done a ter-
rific job by continuing the implementa-
tion of the program.

A big thank you goes to Governor
Dan Knaul and Commodore Frank Fos-
ter [V for overseeing the dock project now
in process.

I also want to recognize Vice Com-
modore Nick DeSantis, Bar & Kitchen;
Governor Jim Thompson, Log; the Trust-
ees, Commodore Marque Debenport, Com-
modore Fred Wright, Commodore Tim
Maite and Commodore John Sproat;
Keith Dotson, Secretary/Treasurer;
General Manager, David Persons and
the BLYC staff for their devotion and

wonderful job.

The Commodores” Steak Fry is
Saturday, June 17th. This is always a
popular event. Plan to attend and enjoy
steaks grilled by the Commodores.

Jerry Boundy and Ken Keller have
worked diligently putting together a
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Homer Tussing “T'ween the Trees
Cruise” for August 4th, 5th and 6th.
This will complete the fleet’s 5 year,
1000 mile trip, on the Ohio River from
mile marker 0 in Pittsburgh PA to the
Indiana state line. Sign-up forms will be
available very soon. Sign up early if you
plan to attend, as dock reservations and
hotel accommodations are limited. This
is always a fun trip.

Note the following calendar changes
of previously scheduled upcoming events:
A. Saturday, July 29th, will be the
special event, “McGuffy Lane”

B. Saturday, August 12th, Luau with
dancing to “The Majestics”

C. Friday, August 25th, 26th, and 27th
Antique & Classic Boat Show

D. Sunday, August 27th, Commodore
Bob Dye Poker Run

Please mark your calendars accord-

ingly.

Saturday, June 3rd

Summerfest Party

(formerly the Springenfest)
Just like the Oktoberfest, but
warmer! So if you can‘t wait until
the Oktoberfest, Come on out to the
Summerfest.

6:30 p.m. Cocktails
7:30 p.m. German Buffet
8:30 p.m. Dancing to the
Mike Farenkoph Band.
Please make your reservations early
as we hope for another great party.
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Bar & Kitchen

ear fel-
low
BLYC

members, I hope
you have been
able to enjoy your
Club as much as I
do. The view
from the porch is
worth the price of

admission alone. Vice Commodore

Nick DeSantis
Thank you for your patience as we train
our computer. I apologize for any in-
convenience you may have experienced.
I can only assure you that it will im-
prove with age—they say everything
does. I'm still waiting for my own im-
provement.

I must thank all the generous mem-
bers of the Auxiliary for their kind
endowment that will enable bar and
kitchen to better serve all of us. They
work very hard to give the Club that
extra touch and I know we all appreciate
it. If you haven’t been to one of their
meetings, you ought to try it. I have it
on the highest authority that they are
special. Again, special thanks to the
awesome Auxiliary!

Please make plans to attend some of
the great functions that Mr. Entertain-
ment has planned this summer. Make
your reservations early, so you won’t be
disappointed; in fact, that’s about the
only thing I make in the kitchen—
reservations! Take my advice, don’t
forget yours!

Before time slips by, I would like to
give some special word of thanks to my
tellow flag officers and their wives.
Howard is some special Commodore
and his wife, Rosa, is certainly right
there in the dictionary when you look
up commodorable. Jim Shriner has
worked like a dog, but Jane has trained
him well. Just kidding, Helen, I know
you have too. Of course, all the Gover-
nors and their significant others have
really put out a great effort this year and
it is always risky when you single some
out for recognition. I hope everybody
knows how much I appreciate all their
help—yes, that means you, honey!

See you at the club,

N

Membership
& Directory

would like
to welcome
five new

members to the
Club that were
approved at the
May board meet- LY

ing. Governor Mark Yerke

Granger Mckinney and his wife Kristen

James Stgnoracci

Scott Hill and his wife Sharon

Donald DuBrul and his wife Colleen

Rob Sanders and his wife Shirley

Thank you to the following mem-
bers for helping to perpetuate the mem-
bership of the club: James Cooper, Wil-
liam Koman, Hersh Atkinson, Nick
DeSantis, Larry Sheridan, Tim Thimmes,
Anthony Grilli, John Sproat, David

Levacy, and Marie DoneffW

Off-Island
Maintenance

ummer is
here and
many

projects are com-
pleted. Eastport
has been cleaned
up. Work has
been done on
storage buildings,

Governor Don Lemmon

plumbing work has been done on rent-
als. Also, some minor electric work.

Looking forward to doing many
more off-island projects as summer goes
on. Don’t forget the Bob Dye Poker
Run on the 27th of August.

Thanks, DO/‘\

Please Remember to...

Call Ahead!

Call and make
Reservations for

regular dining and for
Special Events.
929-9941
Thank You
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Entertainment

el-
j\ x ;comc
aboard
for the Month of
June and a great
lineup of enter-
tainment. Lead-
ing off Saturday
night, June 3rd,
is the Summer
Fest with The
Mike Farenkoph
Band at 8:30 p.m.

The Commodores’ Steak Fry will
take place on Saturday, June 17th with
entertainment by D C Productions.
Sunday, June 18th, will be the Fathers
Day Dinners at 11: 30 a.m. The Flyover
is July 4¢ch.

The Crystal Ballroom event will be
Saturday, July 15th, with entertainment
by the Rick Brunette Band.

Please note the following special
event changes in your calendar: McCuffey
Lane on Saturday, July 29th and the

uau on Saturday, August 12¢h, with
omdr. John Sproat and The Majestics.

Rear Commodore
Jim Shriner

Please make your reservations in
advance for these events and I look

forward to seeing you at the BLYC.
BLYC Auxiliary Showcase
Hey Members...

Take a look at the “New” merchan-
dise in the showcase and this is just the

beginning of more fun things to come.

I would love to hear your com-
ments, suggestions and feedback on
what you would like to see, so please
call or write me: Terry Riley 740-928-
0546 or send to P.0. Box 2073, Buck-
eye Lake, Ohio 43008.

Also, I would like to thank my
daughter Brittani for her hard work on
utting the order together and to An-
«area for the use of her vehicle to pick up

the merchandise and with the two of
them ... making the showcase look won-

derful. Thanks ladies!

House &
Grounds

ummer is
here! It is
time. We

now can all start
taking advantage
of swimming and
outdoor food and

bar service. Dur-

ing May, as we Governor John Geiger

started an intense effort to prepare the
pool and pool bar area for opening, I
had to reflect back upon the forward
thinking Commodores, Boards, Auxilia-
ries, and members who have made BLYC
house and grounds enhancements pos-
sible over the years. We often take things
for granted once outcomes are realized;
and, over the years, tend to forget past
initiatives and persons responsible. To
those of you who made the pool, pool
bar, pool furniture, deck, etc., a reality
today, thank you!

As I noted in May’s Log, our April
16th Work Day was a great success due
to the efforts of those members who
participated. As we start to enjoy the
summer, let us not forget Work Day
contributions that will add to the enjoy-
ment of outdoor BLYC activities and
parties. An example was the cleaning of
the porch valance by Norb Kaylor, Jerry
Besanceney, and Dewey Albright. A
picture in our May Log shows Jerry and
Dewey scrubbing the valance. Hard
work guys, thanks! Another picture last
month showed a mystery man, “Guess
Who” removing the valance for clean-
ing. It was Norb on the ladder whose
face was hidden by the valance. Norb
was the driving force behind the project.
Norb also made a great money saving
suggestion. Instead of having to take the
valance on the west end of the porch
(over the doors) to a canvas shop for
modification to avoid damage by the
doors (the valance was installed before
the doors and was getting caught when
the doors were opened and closed, Norb
suggested we install the east side valance
over the west doors. The east side val-
ance was already cut in an arch which
allowed for door clearance, and the west

side valance fit perfectly on the east side.
Great idea, thanks, Norb! I took a little
extra space telling this story, but this is
what Work Day is about, and reflects a
spirit that makes the BLYC different
from a lot of other private clubs and
organizations.

Our pool has a fresh coat of paint
and a new BLYC emblem. Barring any
unforeseen circumstance(s), it should be
ready for opening by May 28th. Gover-
nor Don Lemmon’s expertise again was
invaluable. Our poolside restrooms/
showers are being refurbished by Allen,
our Club maintenance man, and should
be in top condition this summer. We
are also in the process of moving the
pool filter/chlorinator system and en-
closing the area with a fence, which will
enhance the appearance of the Club
from the towpath, bridge and pool. A
new gas line will be installed to improve
the efficiency of the pool heater.

New flags are now flying on our
flag pole and yardarm. To help us all
identify the yardarm flags, a picture
should appear in this Log (possibly next
month). Our yardarm flags are as fol-
lows: BLYC burgee/pennant (top), As
you face the lake, right side top to bottom -
Commodore’s (blue), Vice Commodore’s
(red), Rear Commodore’s (white), Past
Commodore’s (blue), and on the left side,
top - ILYA (Interlakes Yachting Associa-
tion), and bottom - Order of the Blue
Gavel.

Even though we are going to be
outside more this summer, take a look
at the new blinds in the Commodore’s
Lounge. Mark Russell did a great job
installing them for Mother’s Day.

In May’s Log, I misspelled the
name of one of our two benefactors
who made the historic photograph
framing and matting possible. Steve
McClane (spelled correctly here) and
Nancy Benson have asked that the
project be dedicated in memory of
Don M. Casto. A plaque is being pre-
pared.

See you at the Club,
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Race, Regatta,
& Jr. Sailing

ummer is

here and

sailing is in
full swing. Sun-
day racing began
on May 14th and
is going well. If

you want to race,
please join us by

Governor Steve Harris

1:30 p.m. every Sunday at the Club-
house. All classes are welcome and
classes with three or more racers who
complete the required number of races
will qualify for the Lambrecht Cup
this year. Sailing instructions for the

Lambrecht Cup are available at the
Club.

This month, we are going to hold a
Wednesday night racing series at the
Club. We're shooting for a 6:30 start
time. Everyone will need to pitch in and
help share race committee duties on this
one. If all goes well, we will pursue the
idea of continuing them through the
rest of the season; so come out and sail
and then enjoy dinner at the Club fol-
lowing your victory.

Probably the most exciting upcom-
ing event in sailing is Junior Sailing
Camp. Sailing camp is open to all chil-
dren and grandchildren of members and
their guests ages 10 and up. The regis-
tration form is included in this Log. We
are offering three weeks of camp this
year. June 12-16 (Beginners); June
19-23 (Intermediate and Advanced);
and June 26-30 (Beginners, Intermedi-
ate and Advanced that cannot make
week #2). Camp runs from 9:00 am to
4:00 p.m. daily at the Club, Monday
through Friday. The cost is $160 for
children and grandchildren of members
and $175 for non-member guests. The
cost includes daily lunch. This is a great
experience for young people at the Club.
Please get your reservations (Attention:
Steve Harris) soon, as registration will
be limited to insure a quality, safe pro-
gram.

The Junior Race Team is getting
geared up for the 2000 season and will
be racing at their first I-LYA race on
June 10 at Hoover Yacht Club. The
Race Team would like to thank the
BLYC Auxiliary for the windbreakers
and pants they bought this year for the

| Member’s Name:

Team. They are greatly appreciated and
our Team will be one of the best look-
ing (and, hopefully, one of the best
sailing too). Mark your calendars for
July 16-20 when we will be compet-
ing at the I-LYA Junior Bay Week at
Put-in-Bay. This week—long regatta is a
great experience and we’d love to see
lots of BLYC members there support-
ing the team. On Wednesday evening,
BLYC will hold a picnic in the shelter
house at Put-in-Bay Yacht Club to
honor our Junior Sailors. All BLYC
members are welcome to attend. If you
plan on attending, please let me know
by July 10.

We will be holding Adult Sailing
Classes on Tuesday nights in June (June
13, 20, & 27). The cost of the classes is
$75 per person and proceeds go to Jun-
ior Sailing. The classes will begin at
6:30 each evening and run until dark.
This is a great chance to learn the basics
of sailing in a fun, friendly atmosphere.
Last year’s participants had a great time
and we're looking forward to another
great year on the water! Come on out,

sailing is FUN! Although pre-registra-

tion is not required, it is appreciated.
Please contact instructors Tracey Davis
(614-899-9717) or Steve Harris (740-
928-1763) and let us know you’re com-
ing.

Recently, Commodore Chris
Lambrecht and I discussed different races
that used to be held at BLYC. We are
looking into holding a “Bang & Go
Back” race for powerboats sometime
this season. These races were very popu-
lar in past years at the BLYC. The racers
start in front of the Clubhouse and go
full-throttle down the lake. At a random
time, determined by the Race Commit-
tee, the cannon is fired a second time
(Bang) and everyone turns around and
races back to the Club (Go Back). From
what Chris told me, it sounds like a lot
of fun! Any powerboaters interested in
racing or helping to plan this event,
please inform Commodore Lambrecht
or me.

The weather’s nice and there’s
plenty of wind — see you on the wa-

ter. ,
7

Registration Form - 2000 BLYC Sailing Camp

Address:

Home Number:

Office Number:

Name and number of person to contact in an emergency:

| Beginners & Intermediate (Advanced that couldn’t make week #2)

1 June 12-16

Name of Sailor DOB Level Can Swim?

1. (J Yesd No

/A (1 Yes(d No

3. ( Yes(d No
Levels: (Adv)anced, (Int)ermediate, (Beg)inner

Please note any current medical condition. (Ex. Diabetic/major Allergies)

Please indicate desired dates: Beginner level/Intermediate level Advanced

(. June 19-23
(J June 26-30

T d
I
I
[ Camp meets from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. A complete itinerary will be sent to pre-registrants |
ol

L__-_------_—------_-—-_--—
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‘Tween The Trees’ Cruisers To Enjoy
a Many Cincinnati Attractions

hen this year’s “Tween the
Trees’ Cruise participants tie
up for the night, it will be just the beginning of a

great weekend in one of Ohio’s most interesting and active
cities.

Arriving Friday afternoon, August 4, at Watertown Yacht
Club, Newport, Kentucky, captains and crews will be trans-
ported by vans to Comfort Suites on Newport’s historic
Riverboat Row. Once settled in their rooms, cruise partici-
pants can travel across the river into downtown Cincinnati on
round-trip shuttle busses that pass Comfort Suites every 15
minutes. Cost of the trip is just 25 cents per person.

There’s something to do for every taste. Museums, en-
tertainment, dining and shopping opportunities are either on,
or just off, the bus route. And the Cincinnati Reds are in
town both Friday and Saturday nights, playing night games
against the Marlins. Shuttle busses run pass the stadium until
1 a.m. both nights.

While captains have had to register their boats by now to
assure a slip at Watertown Yacht Club, it may be worth check-

ing with either Jerry Boundy (614-221-4402) or Ken Keller
(614-846-8761) to see if a slip has become available.

Other deadlines loom. Many captains and their crews
will be staying Thursday night, August 3, in Shawnee State
Park Lodge, just west of Portsmouth, before the fleet sets out
Friday morning from Shawnee Sate Park Marina. If you
would like to stay at the Lodge, You Must Call And Con-
firm Your Reservation By June 21. The telephone number
is 740-858-6621. Mention that you are part of the BLYC
group.

Reservations are also required for Friday and Saturday,
August 4 and 5, at Comfort Suites. Jo-Ann Boundy has re-
served a block of rooms in the fleet’s name. Rates vary ac-
cording to room locations. To reserve a room, contact Jo-

Ann at (614) 224- 2115.

Finally, tickets to either or both of the Reds” games must
be arranged for individually.

This year’s Ohio River cruise is the final leg of a five year,
thousand mile round trip from Pittsburgh to the Indiana state
line. All BLYC members are invited to take part in this his-
toric Club event. If you would like to crew on one of the
boats, contact Jerry or Ken at the telephone numbers above.

5th Annual

BLYC Golf Outing
Sunday, July 23 - Noon Shotgun Start
Harbor Hills Country Club
Mixed Scramble - 6 Players Per Team
Dinner (Cookout) to follow at BLYC
Casual Golfing at its Finest on the
Shore of Beautiful Buckeye Lake
Trophies e Door Prizes ¢ Refreshments, of Course
All Skills Welcome e Keg at the Club ¢ Fun for All
Maximum Reservations for Golf - 96
First come, first served for members and their guests.
Invite a prospective member. After we review the score board
at Harbor Hills, we’ll go to BLYC where Hans and Dave will
have the grills hot and a keg open. We'll grill our own steaks
(chicken will be prepared) to go with a baked potato, veg-
etable, salad, coffee or tea and dessert. Then the awards “Cer-
emony” and door prizes for the golfers.

Green Fees, Cart & Dinner

[t is suggested that the member make up his/her team of
six and forward the registration and payment for the entire
team. All single entries or twosomes will be paired with oth-

> We do not solicit door prizes, but will appreciate and
‘recogmze those who donate. Call Don Best at 928-7116 for
pickup.

2000 Golf Outing Registration
Return this Registration Form with your check payable to BLYC, to:
Don Best ¢ 331 Lakeshore Dr. W. * Hebron, Ohio 43025

Phone Steak/Chicken
Member

&

o

»

o

o 00 o0 0 0O
O 00 0 0 O

o

Green Fees Cart and Dinner @ $43.00 each

Green Fees and Dinner @ $33.00 each $

(Harbor Hills members with own carts)

Dinner only @ $15.00 each $

Total enclosed $_

1
I
i
]
i
I
I
|
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
I
1
I
|
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Semi Annual

Meeting

Vice Commodore Shriner, Governor Yerke
and Doc Harris

Don Best and Keith Dotson Commodore Jim McBride

Commodores’

Ball

Nellie Caldwell & Husband
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Commodore Foster & Sandy Commodore Fisher & Marty

Commodore Wing & Linda | Maxine McBride & Commodore Debenport

Sohny & Barb F~ond Commodore Jacobs & June
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Auxiliary Auction

New baby Matt Davis and Easter Bunny
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Condensed History of Buckeye Lake and BLYC

~

By Commodore Frank H. Foster, BLYC Historian
The following is condensed from the History of the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club by the perpetual

BLYC Historian, Kyle Armstrong. Without his effort, much club history would have been lost.
Episode III - Commercial Connection To The Outside World

Glaciers and erosion formed the Big Swamp and Big
Pond, which the Indians and explorers iad visited before
settlement by Europeans began in the late 1700’s. The set-
tlers were self sufficient, worked hard and produced the neces-
sities for survival. Life was rustic because it was difficult to
transport in the manufactured goods of the east and difficule
to transport out the products of their labor to a market for
sale. They had little money, using barter in their own and
surrounding communities. Thomas Minthorn carried bags of
produce by horseback to Zanesville to barter for some es-
sentials. Transportation to and from markets was limited
to back-pack, horseback, strong cart or canoe over the same
rough and faintly-blazed trails the Indians had used. There
was an overabundance of the goods they produced because
of the difficulty of transporting the goods and a shortage
of goods they couldn’t produce for the same reason. Worse
yet, BLYC and power boats were not even invented yet and
sailboats had little use on the Big Pond.

Adequate transportation facilities were needed but were
beyond local economic resources. Government efforts were
hindered by events leading to and resulting from the war of
1812. Governor Dewitt Clinton of New York had promoted
the Erie Canal from the Hudson River to Lake Erie, and in
1823 “Clinton’s Big Ditch” neared completion. Clinton had

_sisions of tapping the rich Ohio country and, at the same

- time, Governor Jeremiah Morrow of Ohio was trying to im-
prove Ohio transportation. With a joint effort including New
York money, a study to find several feasible routes for barge
canals in Ohio was undertaken. In 1825, the Ohio General
Assembly authorized construction along two routes, one lead-
ing from Lake Erie at Cleveland, up the Cuyahoga valley,
down the Tuscarawas and Muskingum valleys, up the Licking
valley, down Walnut creek and Scioto valleys to the Ohio
River at Portsmouth.

Early on Saturday, July 4, 1825, a great crowd gathered
for a ground breaking ceremony at Licking Summit. This is

near what became Taylor’s Locks, midway between what is
now Newark and Hebron, beside Route 79 and is commemo-
rated by a bronze plaque on a granite boulder erected in 1925
by Licking County. Settlers from around the Big Pond were
there, many from along the route of the coming canal. Some
were newcomers looking for work on the project. It was a ma-
jor event with a band and a detachment from the Chillicothe
Volunteers standing at attention. Thomas Minthorn from the
Big Pond was there and so was Elnathan Schofield, the original
surveyor of the Big Pond area, later a state senator from
Lancaster; and, most importantly, then a member of the
Ohio Canal Commission. The governors of Ohio and New
York, who were mentioned above, were there too. The cer-
emonial spades of earth were turned, and axes, matrocks
and shovels were put briefly to work. Trees fell, roots were
grubbed, mules strained at slipscrapers and the canal be-
gan. Then the remainder of the holiday - and night - was
devoted to conversation, feasting, games, dancing, refresh-

ment, fighting and revelry in general. Perhaps this was the
real founding of BLYC.

Construction contracts were let competitively to different
organizations and people for clearing a site, constructing a
lock or building a few miles of canal. The first contract
covered the section from Taylor’s Locks southward to
Millersport, including the embankments to raise the Big
Pond for storage of locking water. Today we call one em-
bankment the north bank atop which sits the “cowpath” and
along which live many of our members. Within a year of the
groundbreaking ceremony, thousands of men, mules and
oxen were building the canal. To dig the canal and raise em-
bankments, the earth was loosened by plows and then moved
by slip-scrapers, dragged by mule teams or yokes of oxen, and
held down laboriously by strong men at the handles. Much
was dug with picks and shovels and hauled by wheel barrows.

Next Episode: Canal and Lake Construction Completed.

Fathers Day Menu ¢ Sunday June 18th

served from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Father’s Prime Rib of Beef au jus, Baked Potato.................
Mom'’s Prime Rib of Beef au jus, Baked Potato...................
Cajun Grouper with Steak Fries ........ccoeveeeeeveecceeeneecrerneans
Lemon Pepper Roasted Chicken, Baked Potato ..................
Spaghetti with Meatballs, garlic bread ................cccueu.e.....
Strip Steak with Mushrooms and Onions, Baked Potato...

Young Mates Menu

Spaghetti with Meatballs .........ccccoveveerrreciicececee e
C\hicken Drumsticks with Fries .......cccccevveerienceesvcenceereneee,
gaunior Cut Prime Rib .o

........................................................................................ 4.95
........................................................................................ 4.95
........................................................................................ 6.95

All dinners include Soup and Salad Bar
Fresh Strawberries with Ice Cream
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Let the Commodores do the Cooking to vour Taste! |

Saturday, June 17th, 2000
Annual Steak Fry

(Chicken Breast also available)
Free Keg of Beer on the Porch

Dinner served
5:30 p.M. - 8 P.M.
DC Productions, D.J.
6:30 p.m. - 10:00 P.m.

i\

$11.50

per person,
tax & tip
included

Reservations Reauired - 929-9941
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The 1999-2000 Board

Commodore Howard Clark
Vice Commodore Nick DeSantis

Bar & Kitchen
Rear Commodore Jim Shriner

Entertainment
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor Mark Yerke
Membership

Governor Jim Thompson
Log
Governor John Geiger
House & Grounds
Governor Steve Harris
Race, Regatta, & Jr. Sailing
Governor Dan Knaul
Rentals & Docks
Governor Don Lemmon
Off-Island Maintenance
The Trustees
Commodore Marque Debenport
Commodore John Sproat
Commodore Fred Wright
Commodore Frank Foster IV
Commodore Tim Maite

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or mem-
ber of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

Return Service Requested

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor Jim Thompson §

IMPORTANT DATES

June

Summer Fest

Sailboat Racing 2 p.m.
Board Meeting

Auxiliary Meeting

Sailboat Racing 2 p.m.
Junior Sailing Beginners
Adult Sailing Camp 6:30 p.m.
Annual Steak Fry

Sailboat Racing 2 p.m.
Junior Sailing Intermediate
Adult Sailing Camp 6:30 p.m.
Sailboat Racing 2 p.m.
Junior Sailing Advanced
Adult Sailing Camp 6:30 p.m.

Change of Address

0 For the summer
0 For Good

0 For the winter
Q1 For a short time
The following is the address my mail should be
sent to, effective:

Name

Street Address

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYG, P.O. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

1999 B.L.Y.C Standing

Committee Appointments
Antique Boat Regatta ‘
Commodore Steve Schilling
Snowball Regatta
Bill McIntyre/Dan Knaul, Chairmen
Homer Tussing Memorial
“Tween The Trees Cruise
Jerry Boundy and Ken Keller
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run
Don Lemmon
Fleet Surgeon............. Dr. Richard Walters
Fleet Measurer .......cccceeeenee George Holler
LL.Y.A. Delegate ......c.coovnreuennee Gus Schell
Historian........ Commodore Frank Foster 111
ParliamentarianCommodore Frank Foster II1
INSUrance ....cccovvveeeeecveeeeeniineenennne Don Best
Blue Gavel ...... Commodore Steve Schilling
Sailing Fleets........... Governor Steve Harris
Annual Golf Outing .......ccoeueneee. Don Best

Commodore’s Association
Commodore Steve Schilling
Audit
Fred Bair
Perpetual Fund
Unassigned
Gun Club
Commodore George Conrad

Club Phone: (740) 929-9941

Bulk Rate
U.S. Postage
PAID
Newark, OH
Permit No. 153




